
EBKT — Covid-19 sanitary restrictions 
Dear EBKT airport visitor, 

 

Please find in this document all the sanitary restrictions which are in place at Kortrijk airport for your 

wellbeing as well as the wellbeing of our airport staff. 

These restrictions are clearly depicted in the airport building and on the airport premises. 

 

General sanitary restrictions in place: 

 Respect social distancing of at least 1,5m 

 Facemasks are highly recommended on the airport premises,  

 they are mandatory inside the airport facilities 

 

Procedures in place in the airport building: 

 Entrance/exit are separated, facemasks are mandatory 

 Registration booth in the intra-Schengen entrance is desinfected regularly by airport staff 

 Avoid touching common surfaces, use elbow to open doors 

 The –C– room remains closed at this time, in accordance with the BCAA regulations, pilots shall 

 perform all neccessary pre-flight planning at home before flying 

 

As from 01AUG20, new E-Passenger Locator Form for all passengers travelling by air: 

 If you plan to travel to Belgium or return to Belgium after a stay abroad, you are required to: 

• Read the latest travel advice, information regarding the Covid-19 health guidelines is  

available on www.info-coronavirus.be 

• Fill in a mandatory E-Passenger Locator Form in the 48 hours before your arrival in Belgium, 

the form can be found via:  

https://travel.info-coronavirus.be/public-health-passenger-locator-form 

 

Please carefully prepare your flight as infrastructure has changed significantly at EBKT following the 

completion of the infrastructure works. 

Please go through the AIP and check Notam’s for latest information! 

 

We thank you for your kind cooperation and for carefully respecting these rules. 

 

Have a great flight, and stay safe, 

Operations department 
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